
 
 

Thank you for coming! (Thank you notes) 
 
Our educators LOVE to receive thank you notes from students. So do the many people who 
work behind the scenes to support Museum School. Please consider writing and sending letters, 
cards, artwork, or anything else to express your gratitude. It is also a great way for your class to 
reflect on your week. 
 
Your Museum School Coordinator can deliver any thank you notes you wish to send. In order to 
get them to the Museum you have three options: Send them via interschool mail to your 
operations team contact (CBE or CCSD) and they will get them to me. You are welcome to mail 
them to the museum or directly to the sponsor (addresses below), or we can arrange for pick 
up of drop off.  
 
 
Please include these people in your list: 
 

 Educators or experts whose work stands out to you  

 Parent volunteers  

 Your school administration or anyone else in your school community that made an 
important contribution to your year of inquiry  

 Our sponsor: Chevron Canada Ltd.  

 Artists or communities whose work inspired you (these may be thank you notes, or just 
greetings)  

 
Addresses:  
 
Jacqueline Harris 
PGPA Advisor 
Chevron Canada Limited 
500 - Fifth Avenue, SW, 
Calgary, Alberta, T2P 0L7 
 
Nicholas Bell  
President and CEO 
Glenbow Museum 
130 - 9th Avenue S.E.   
Calgary, AB. T2G OP3 


